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Our September 2023 intake is just around the corner,
and our Academic staff have already returned to
i campus to prepare for the upcoming semester.
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BRONTE We want to remind our new students that a PDF copy of
g8 our Virtual Orientation from last week is available on

#: TEAMS. We highly recommend that you review this
document before you travel as it contains important

~ information about what to bring and what to expect

E4 upon arrival. If you require any assistance with your
Bronte email account or TEAMS, please email Mr.

Kingsley Au at sau@brontecollege.ca.

% WEEKLY NEWSLETTERS

During our academic year, we send out weekly newsletters with many updates and details
about what’s happening on and around campus. All our new students and parents are
automatically subscribed at the beginning of the year, however, please let us know at
admissions@brontecollege.ca if you would like any additional email addresses
subscribed.

Click HERE For Our Past Newsletters

Following us on our Social Media Platforms is also an excellent way to stay updated.
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After teaching science for several years at Bronte
College, Dr. Gouda assumed the role of Head of
Student Governance, focusing on student well-being
and safety on campus. He also takes care of
boarding and homestay students under 18 as their
custodian.

A message from Dr. Gouda:

“Every day of my teaching and administration
career has been an insightful learning experience. The students’ enthusiasm and
energy are infectious and motivate me to strive constantly to enhance my skills."

WHAT’S HAPPENING ON CAMPUS

Our Summer Camp sessions are now coming to an end, and while we'll miss our
young campers, we hope they had a fantastic time and enjoyed themselves as
much as we did.

Check out the photos on the Bronte College Summer Camp Facebook page!

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

August - 24 - Orientation Week Begins
August - 31 — Welcome Barbecue

September - 4 — Labour Day Holiday
September - 5 — First day of Classes

For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE

MISSED A NEWSLETTER? CLICK HERE
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